
In connection with the publication of his recent book, Letters from Ancient 
Egypt, Edward F. Wente attended a panel discussion devoted to the first volumes 
of the Society of Biblical Literature's new series, Writings from the Ancient 
World, at the Society's annual meeting in New Orleans in November, 1990. In 
May, 1991, he was interviewed on the subject of "Letter Writing in Ancient 
Egypt" by psychologist David Mingay for station WHPK's Chicago Roundtable. 

Wente continues his research on aspects of ancient Egyptian religion. His 
lectures on the subject formed the core of a course he offered during the spring of 
1991. He is currently preparing translations for a projected study on royal steles 
of the Ramesside period. 
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